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Comments: I am pleased that management plans for these areas are going into effect. Although I have hiked in

the Sneffels Wilderness, Blaine Basin and Blue Lakes for much of my life, I am dismayed that increased use has

damaged those beautiful areas. I am happy to use the permit system to hike and camp in those areas if it means

protecting them from overuse. Thank you for beginning this process.


